
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because the only people entitled to know my child’s medical history is his 
father, his doctors and me. My son has a right to privacy, especially where his health is concerned. If 
they want to ask questions about my child, they can contact me and I will answer their questions in the 
way that I see fit. My child, my choice. 
 
Regards,  
Amber Schuster  
2066 Marsh Lane 
Medford, OR 97501  
 


